






Dear Parents,

The PixelEd Multimedia Teachers Association are running an online revision lecture for students preparing for the VCE Interactive Digital Media Examination. The revision lecture will be held on Thursday October 10th from 4.00-5.30pm. As the lecture is online, students may participate from home or they are welcome and encouraged to stay at school and log-on in the IT Labs, so that they do not miss the start of the lecture due to travelling home. The aim of the lecture is to go through examination techniques, how to approach this examination (as it is the only digital VCE exam) as well as working through some past examination questions. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please let me know if you have any queries and I appreciate your support in your son/daughter participating in this initiative as part of their preparation. 

Regards,



